
 
 
 

 
The County Health Center Co-Applicant Board 

Is Seeking New Members! 
 

The Health Center’s governing board (Co-Applicant Board) is 

recruiting patient members. 

 Are you interested in improving services for Health Center 

patients? 

 Do you want to have a voice in Health Center decisions? 

 

The Co-Applicant Board has openings NOW.  Open seats are for 

Health Center patients.  No experience needed. 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

 Kari Lockwood, LMFT, Program Planner 

 (916) 875-9755 

 lockwoodK@SacCounty.net  
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